The Budget Commission met at the Wade Hampton Hotel, Tuesday,
November 4, 1941, at 12:30 P* M. Senator Jefferies and Mr. Winchester
Smith were present as members of the Budget Commission. Ex-Governor

Maybank, though not officially a member of the Budget Commission, also

attended this meeting.

The Commission discussed at length the recommendations that would
be made to the General Assembly as to appropriations for the year 1942-43.
The Secretary was directed to prepare tentative recommendations consistent
with certain policies agreed upon by the Commission, and upon completion

of same to ask the Commission to meet again for further consideration of

the 3udget report.

The Commission then adjourned.

Secretary
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